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Washington, D.C. - Today, the Veterans Education Project (VEP) Is proud to offer its full support of the 
College Transparency Act (CTA).  This truly bipartisan bill will provide the vital information that our Veterans 
need to make informed decisions for their academic careers.  VEP applauds the efforts of Senators Cassidy 
and Warren and their continued commitment to serving students and Veterans. 

 
The Veterans Education Project believes that the more informed a Student Veteran is, the better the 

decisions they will be able to make.  The College Transparency Act will ensure that all students, including 
Student Veterans, have the information they need to choose which institution best meets their educational 
goals.  VEP has been working closely with Senator Cassidy and offering any necessary help his office may 
need.  Senator Cassidy said, “I appreciate Veterans Education Project’s support for The College Transparency 
Act, which will give student veterans the information they need to make the best choice for their future.”” 
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VEP works to advance the interests of over a million Soldiers, Airmen, their families, retirees, and survivors.  
Reflecting the spirit of America in over 3,000 communities across the nation, the men and women of the 
National Guard serve to defend their nation from threats abroad as well as to respond to natural and 
manmade disasters in their home state.  
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